
 

 

Dear Colleagues, 
 
The International Council for Coaching Excellence (ICCE) and its continental group European 
Coaching Council would like to invite you and your organisation to the 1st European Meeting of 
Coaches Associations and Coaching Organisations. After the successful completion of our 
European project CoachNet and the “Voice of the Coach” conference in Leeds in March 2013 we 
wish to continue with shaping up the representation of coaches on European level. 
 
We kindly invite you to think about the great challenges that coaches and their representative 
organisations are currently facing, both in the field of education and working conditions. Thus, it 
becomes necessary a large participation in the analysis and discussion on those problems. This 
way, we hope to be able to count on your presence. The aim of the meeting is also to discuss 
issues related to the coaching professions and debate on future representation at the European 
level and Social Dialogue. 
 
The meeting will be organised in Cologne, Germany in cooperation with Trainerakademie on 
Tuesday 15th April 2014. The tentative schedule is: 
 
April 14:  19:00 - Welcome get together for the meeting participants; 
April 15: 9:00-15:00 - 1st European meeting 
 
Soon we will send you a draft agenda for the meeting. 
 
ICCE will cover local expenses of the meeting for 1 person from participating ICCE member 
organisations and for 1 person per country and per organisation from any additional countries as 
follows: 1 night accommodation in the Guesthouse of the Trainerakademie (on the 14th April) and 
meals (dinner, breakfast, coffees and light lunch).  
 
Please confirm your preliminary interest at your earliest convenience by sending email to the 
ICCE Secretary General Ladislav Petrovic at l.petrovic@icce.ws. 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
Jose Curado 
Vice President (Europe) 
International Council for Coaching Excellence 
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